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Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Mollie Luginski 
Youth Minister                                      Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:      Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:     

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

 
Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY                                       
4:30 pm 

SUNDAY 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY                                         
Vigil ~ 7:00 pm    

9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY                                            
Monday, Tuesday,  Friday 9:00 am 

Wednesday, School Mass 9:00 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   
SATURDAY 3:30 pm 

The Seventh Sunday of Easter 

June 1-2, 2019 

 

I will not leave you orphans,  
 

says the Lord. 
 

I will come back to you,  
 

and your hearts will rejoice.  
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Ministries and Contact Information: 

Adult Servers:  Joel Fichter      (330) 830-9301 
Caring Stitchers: Mary Sirgo      (330) 837-4588 
Child Servers:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 
Eucharistic Ministers: LaDonna Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Faith in Action:   Arlene Nussbaum     (330) 837-2705 
   Church Coordinator 

Finance Council:   
Gift Bearers:  Julie Turkal      (330) 832-7868 
Greeters:  Joan Galant      (330) 830-5311 
Lectors:  Judy Wellin      (330) 437-9240 

Liturgy Committee:        (330) 833-6898 
Music Ministry: Marisa Stoll      (330) 833-6898 
Parish Council : Cindy Giltz      (330) 936-2968 

Prayer Circle:      Sue Ziegelhofer      (330) 832-1992 
P.T.O.:          (330) 833-9510 
Sacristans:  Paulette Martin      (330) 704-1706 
School Office Admin: Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 

Ushers:  Thomas Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Youth Ministry: Amy Davis      (330) 833-6898 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held quarter-
ly:    February /May/August /November.  Baptisms are 
held the fourth Sunday of the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process 
for       initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for 
those desiring full membership through Baptism, Confir-
mation, and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are 
seeking membership to join us!  Call the church office for 
information. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                                
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tuesday at 
noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic form whenever 
possible. 

Church Calendar 
 

JUNE EVANGELIZATION COMMITTEE 
MEETING CANCELLED 
June 3 VBS Volunteer meeting 6-7:30 pm 
June 4 Parish Council Community Room - 7 pm 
June 5 Bingo 
June 10 VBS Volunteer meeting 6-7:30 pm 
June 16 Father’s Day - Donut Sunday hosted by 
              The Evangelization Committee  
June 17 thru June 21 - VBS from 5:30 pm-8:00 pm  
June 20 Food Pantry 6:00 pm-7:30 pm 
June 22-23 Simple Blessing Prayer 
June 30 Rosary for Life - after 10:30 Mass  
July 14 5th Annual Car Show  Reg. 3 - Car Show 5 to 7.  

Flowers on the Altar – are in memory of Janice Chaddock 

with love from, the Forrer and Chaddock Families. 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit in loving memory of 
Terry Schuler with love from the Schuler Family. Please, dear 

parishioners, pray for him all week. 

Scripture Readings for 6/03/19-6/09/19 

Mon -  Acts 19: 1-8; Jn 6: 29-33 

Tues  - Acts : 20: 17-27; Jn 17: 1-11a 

Wed – Acts 20: 28-38; Jn 17: 11b-19 

Thurs – Acts 22: 30; 23: 6-11; Jn 17: 20-26 

Fri   - Acts 25: 13b-21; Jn 21: 15-19 

Sat.  – Acts 28: 16-20, 30-31; Jn21: 20-25 

Sun. – Gen 11:1-9; Rom 8: 22-27; Jn 7: 37-39 

May 25 and 26, 2019 
 

Weekly Budget   $  12,621.00 

Needy     $       488.10 
 

Regular Collection   $    8,718.69 

Mail-in                 $       170.00 

On Line    $    1,015.00 

Total     $    9,903.69   
     

Deficit                (     $2,717.31) 
 

Mass Attendance 

477 -  4:30-156; 8:00 -146; 10:30-175 

181 Envelopes 
 

Capital Campaign Pledged  $835,403.10 

Collected    $811,015.39 

Festival Lost and Found – Found a ladies’ white jacket, 
a blue/grey jacket that says: “Slim and Chubbys” on it and 
a child’s black backpack with a panda face on it.  They are 

all at the rectory.  Call 330-833-6898. 
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Saturday - June 1 – St. Justin   

    4:30 p.m. - Bill Thomas (Wanda Berens) 

Sunday - June 2 - The Ascension of Our Lord 

    8:00 a.m. - The Halter Family (Ray and Pat Halter) 

 10:30 a.m. - Jim Pirrung (Florence Lucius) 

Monday - June 3 - St. Charles Lwanga  

    9:00 a.m. - COMMUNION SERVICE     

Tuesday - June 4   

    9:00 a.m. - Mary I. Seifert (Barb and Floyd Draime) 

Wednesday -  June 5 – St. Boniface 

    9:00 a.m. - Eleanor “Toots” Hamel (Tom and Nancy Adley)                        
Thursday - June 6 - St. Norbert 

    8:45 a.m. - Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

    9:00 a.m. - Communion Service 

Friday - June 7 

    9:00 a.m. - All Souls at St. Barbara 

Saturday - June 8 

    4:30 p.m. - Magdeline & Wilbur DeLong (Helen 
DeLong) 

Sunday - June 9 - Pentecost Sunday 

   8:00 a.m. - Judy Paquelet (Caring Stitchers) 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers - Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. -  6/08 - I. Koehler, A. Bonk 

   8:00 a.m. -  6/09 -  V. Pape, J Blackstone, F. Szasz 

 10:30 a.m. - 6/09 - S. Murray, K. Sartoski, C. Majors 

Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - 6/08 - B. Kracker, M. Kring 

   8:00 a.m. - 6/09 - MJ Malich, K. Mitchell 

 10:30 a.m. -  6/09 - C. Barner, M. Ochsenfeld 

Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - 6/08  - S. Gibbons, J. Galant  

   8:00 a.m. - 6/09 - J. Wyman, T. Simonett 

 10:30 a.m. - 6/09 - B. Fath 

Greeters - This Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - Galants, M.J. Malich 

   8:00 a.m. - M. Gordon, M. Reese, G. Gallagher  

 10:30 a.m. - J. Elavsky, A. Freidly 

Gift Bearers -This Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. - Marcia Thomas 

   8:00 a.m. - Ray and Pat Halter 

 10:30 a.m. - Chris Ebert, Pam and Jason Close  

Invitation to the Closing Mass 

Celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the  

Diocese of Youngstown 

In thanksgiving to Almighty God 

You are cordially invited to 

the Closing Mass Celebrating the 

Seventy-fifth Anniversary of the 

Establishment of the Diocese of Youngstown 

and the Fortieth Anniversary of the priestly ordination 

of the Most Reverend George V. Murry, S.J. 

on the Solemnity of Pentecost 

Sunday, June 9, 2019 

at 4:00 p.m. 

Saint Columba Cathedral 

154 West Wood Street 

Youngstown, Ohio 

Save the Date – Central Catholic Summer Steak Fry – 
Friday August 9 – 6-11PM sponsored by the CCHS 

Booster Club and the Betsy Ziegler Memorial ’78. 

THANK YOU! 
A huge thank you to all our bakers, those that gave 
donations, our callers and all that purchased 
pies!   We brought in $1545.00.                 Linda  

Church at Home Combined Collection – This weekend our 
parish will participate for the three major Church at Home 
ministries. The Catholic Campaign of Human Development 
provides local diocesan and national support for groups of 
low-income persons to change their lives. The Catholic Com-
munications Campaign supports the efforts of the Catholic 
Television Network of Youngstown and other national tele-
communications services to help spread the word of God.  
The Catholic University of America/Newman Campus Minis-
tries continue the educational programs at the national uni-
versity of our Catholic Church.  Your generous support is 
greatly appreciated.. 

HAPPY 50TH ANNIVERSARY MAY 29TH TO DUAYNE 
AND CHERYL ANDERSON. 

HAPPY 9TH ANNIVERSARY MAY 29, 2019 TO FATHER 
BRIAN.   
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Mass intentions                           

There are  no limitations on the number of Masses 
that can be said for a loved one!                                       

Mass Intentions can be scheduled for:    
* A deceased loved one  
* A living relative/friend who is ill 
* A living person celebrating a birthday,  anniver-
sary, special occasion, etc.   
Call the Rectory to schedule a mass intention. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Youth Ministry is open to students in 
grades 7-12.  All are welcome.   We would 
love to see some new faces in the New 
Year!  Two sessions are currently offered.  
High school girls meet from 9:15-10:15 AM 
Sunday mornings to discuss the video series 
and book, Go Bravely, by Emily Wilson.  
Topics include establishing healthy friend-
ships, dating relationships, courage in stand-
ing up for the faith in the world, forgiveness, 
and discerning one’s future vocation. 

Sunday afternoon sessions are open to all 
interested students in grades 7-12.  Gather-
ings begin with lunch and discussion from 
11:45-12:15.  A variety of activities follow 
through 1:45 PM.  We are going to begin do-
ing activities to study and gain a deeper un-
derstanding of the Mass.     

Any questions or ideas for youth ministry can 
be directed to Amy Davis by emailing: 

 amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com or call-
ing (330) 284-9257.  Please continue to keep 
our youth in your prayers! 

Eucharistic Adoration   - Tuesday, June 4 beginning 
after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and will continue until 
8:00 p.m.   
              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       

 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 

 Sue Ehmer, 330-704-0965   

 and Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

Please remember to 
support our   

advertisers.  They make  
our  bulletin 

possible.  To the right Is 
our sponsor of the week.  

Saint Barbara  VBS 

Saint Barbara Parish will be having their annual VBS 
program from Monday, June 17th through Friday, 
June 21st, 2019 from 5:30PM to 8PM every even-
ing. The theme of this year's program is "Parade 
Around the Our Father with St. Joseph Cupertino." It 
is for children entering grades Pre-K4 through 6th in 
the Fall. Youth in older grades are encouraged to 
help volunteer. The cost is $10 per child or up to $25 
for 3 or more children in a family. You may find reg-
istration forms at both entrances in the nar-
thex. Please turn-in your completed Registration 
Form on the back of the flyer along with your pay-
ment in the form of a check or cash to Mollie Lugin-
ski in the rectory by no later than Monday, June 10th, 
2019 at 12PM.  Make checks payable to: St. Barbara 
Parish. We hope to see your children then! 

—————————— 

VBS Volunteers 

 If you are interested in volunteering for VBS, please contact 
Miss Mollie in the rectory as soon as possible and attend our 
VBS Volunteer Meetings on Monday, June 3rd from 6PM to 
7:30PM and Monday, June 10th from 6PM to 7:30PM.  Both of 

these meetings will be held in the Religious Education Room.  

June Patriotic Rosay – Saturday,  June 8 
at Noon on the east side of the Church.  
Please join us to pray for our nation and 
the many controversies now happening in 
our country and around the world.  Oh Blessed 
Mother pray for the USA! 

 

200 CLUB WINNERS 

5/31/19 Drawing 

#2 – John Hammer - $100. 

#172 – Geri Joliat - $100. 

Congratulations!   

Your numbers will be put back 
for another chance to win. 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone that stopped by the St. 
Barbara School Booth during the festival. The 
students, teachers and staff want to thank every-
one for their generous support of the school.    

CONGRATULATIONS ED AND JANE HENSLEY ON THE 
OCCASION OF THEIR  50TH  WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com
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 Music Ministry 
 

 
Music Ministry is alive and vibrant 
at St. Barbara’s Parish!  There are 
many opportunities  to partici-
pate in the musical ensembles. 

 
 

For those of you who enjoy singing but are unable 
to commit to the regular choir practice schedules, 
this is perfect for you to celebrate in memorable 
church history. 
St.  Barbara’s   Adult   Choir:    Practices   on   
Sunday morning at 9:30am prior to 10:30am mass.  
It is open to high school students and adults who 
have a passion for singing.  No auditions required.  
Come and join us in singing and prayer. 
St. Barbara’s Adult Bell Choir:  Members 
should also be of high school age above.  Ringing 
does require some technique, easier than learning 
how to operate your IPhone!!  The Adult Bell Choir 
practices on Wednesday evenings from 5:45-7:00pm 
and plays one Sunday a month at the 10:30am 
mass. 
St. Barbara’s Contemporary Ensemble: is a 
mix of musicians and singers who lead the 4:30pm 
mass on Saturdays.  Music is of the contemporary 
flare.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Marisa Stoll at 
the parish office @ 330-833-6898 or  
mstoll@saintbarbaraparish.com.  
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    School  
       Calendar 

July 14 5th Annual Classic Car Show 

August 21 First Day of School 

Apples for Students 
This is a easy way to fundraise without doing any-
thing or have to remember to do it.  Please register 
your Giant Eagle rewards card to support our stu-
dents here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gi-
anteagle.com/AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. 
Each time your Advantage Card is scanned, your pur-
chases automatically earn our school FREE educa-
tional awards. This does not touch your fuel perks or 
% off of your food bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way of 
supporting schools  in help with supplies. 

BOX TOPS!! 
Save your BOX TOPS for St. Barbara School.  For 
every 50 turned in the School gets $10.   Cut them 
out and drop them off at the table located at each 
entrance  or drop of at the School or Rectory during 
open hours.  
 

If you do a lot of shopping online, please consider 
registering with box tops and shopping at the mar-
ketplace. They have many stores, such as JC Pen-
ney, Kohl’s, Home Depot, just to name a few, that 
will give a percentage of what you buy back to our 
school. The website is www.boxtops4education.com 
Thank you for your support of our school. 

This is an easy way to help fund the school.   

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.   

MID’S LIDS!!!!! 

 

St. Barbara School has teamed up with 
Mid’s Spaghetti/Pizza Sauce in collecting 
CLEAN lids.  The school will receive 
money for the lids.   Mid’s is a local com-
pany out of Navarre.  Clean lids can be dropped off in 
the boxes located at the entrances to the church or the 
school.   A great way to help the school and enjoy good 
comfort food.   

Ms. T. to Retire 
Congratulations to Ms. Sue Triner on her retirement 
from St. Barbara School.   Ms. Triner, a graduate of 
Walsh University, has been a teacher for over 40 
years in the Diocese of Youngstown.   She started at 
St. Barbara’s in 2008 teaching Math and Science for 
middle school.   
She has been a lead teacher, in charge of the sci-
ence fair, and part of the accreditation teams over 
the years. She also started a Lego club.  She has 
been a vital part of St. Barbara school in volunteer-
ing for Bingo, being a Eucharistic Minister during 
Children’s Mass, in charge of Arbor Day event and 
being a friend to every student that entered St. Bar-
bara door.   

Over 200 Attended School Play 
Thank you to everyone who attended our play on 
May 23rd.  We had over 200 people attend. The stu-
dents, teachers and staff thanks you for your support 
this past year for all our fund raisers, events and the 
school auction  
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Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the 
rectory if a loved one has died so that we can 
include the information in the bulletin.  We try 
to watch the newspaper obituaries but some-
times we miss it.  It is so nice for the whole par-
ish to pray for your loved ones; as we are a 
family! 

BINGO Help Needed 
Bingo is looking for help on the floor selling tickets, sell-
ing food, and other duties.  Bingo is every Wednesday.  
Doors open at 4:30 and Bingo starts at 6:30.  Help would 
need to be there at 6:00.  For more information contact 
the school.  Help once a month or more.    

Are you a Parishioner of St. Barbara’s? 
Are you and your family registered parishioners?  
Please do not assume you are registered just be-
cause you attend Mass. If you have not called the 
Rectory or stopped in, we do not have record of 
you.  Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898, from 
8:30-4:30 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Fri-
day to get registered.   

Marked By Faith (Ages 21 to 39) 
Marked By Faith is a Catholic young adult ministry 
formed by St. Barbara Parish.  It is open to all young 
adults at any parish, married or single, between the 
ages of 21 and 39.  The events take place usually on 
the first Sunday of the month from 3 PM to 5 PM in 
the Community Room. This ministry aims to 
strengthen faith and build community among Catho-
lic young adults in northeastern Ohio through prayer, 
discussion, and service. For more details about this 
event and future events, join our Facebook group:  
facebook.com/groups/markedbyfaith or contact Mol-
lie Luginski at mluginski@youngstowndiocese.org or 
330-833-6898.   

Attention 18-Year Olds or Older ! 
Persons who are 18 years old or older need to regis-
ter in their own name at the Rectory as a parishioner 
since they are now adults.  It does not matter wheth-
er living at home or not.  If you are 18 or over and 
have not registered in your own name, please come 
to the Rectory and register as an adult.  This is im-
portant since you may need proof of active parish 
participation for Marriage or to be a Sponsor for Bap-
tism or Confirmation.  

 Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

Become a Court Angel 
Stark County Probate Court is looking for kind peo-
ple to care for wards of Stark County.  Volunteers 
are needed to help monitor those who are unable to 
care for themselves due to physical or mental disa-
bilities, protecting them from situations that may re-
sult in neglect or exploitation.  For more information 
on how to become a COURT ANGEL, contact the 
Probate Court at 330-451-7752.    

Hospice Volunteer Training  Opportunity at Aultman 

Offered for anyone interested in providing compassion and 
support to those journeying through their final stages of life 
and to their families.  No experience is required because 

training is provided. 
 

Volunteers must be 18 years of age.  Training is free but 
registration is required.  It will be held at the Aultman Wom-
en’s Board Compassionate Care Center, Aultman Wood-

lawn Campus, 2821 Woodlawn Ave NW, Canton 44708 

Training sessions will take place at 10:00 am to 3:30 pm on: 

                 Monday               June 24 

                 Wednesday         June 26 

                  Friday                 June 28 

Please call Mia Campbell at 330-479-2370 for more info. WALK FOR THE UNBORN 

Join 40 Days for Life/Canton and Stark County Right 
to Life for the 8th Annual Walk for the Unborn 
 

 Saturday, June 29, 2019 

 11 am – 2 pm  

 Price Park – 1000 West Maple St. North Canton 

 People with the last name A – N please provide a 

 covered dish 

 People with the last name O – Z please provide a 

 dessert or fruit 
 

We are excited to have Alliance Pregnancy Center’s direc-
tor Emily Trevino as our guest speaker. 
 

This is a family friendly walk and pot luck picnic 
lunch.  We hope you will join us.   
 

For more information contact Linda at 330-705-8814 or 
pliestark@gmail.com  

Thank you! 

Thank you to those who helped weed, edge, trim, 
plant and mulch last Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 

We were blessed with several parishioners and vol-
unteers that were family and friends of Paul and Kim 
Leonard. The Lord provided us with good weather 
for three consecutive days. We would like to espe-
cially thank Paul and Kim Leonard for their leader-
ship. We could not have done it without them. There 
may still be more mulching to be done if you are 
able. Call Paul if you are available. 

mailto:mluginski@youngstowndiocese.org
mailto:pliestark@gmail.com
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3rd Graders Learn About Economics  

Donate Money to St. Jude Hospital 

St. Barbara 3rd graders learned about eco-
nomics during their last quarter.  They creat-
ed a store, developed advertising, and sold 
items during lunch.  They raised $37 and do-
nated the money to  St. Jude Hospi-
tal.   Thank you Mrs. Berg for being their 
teacher.    

Field Day Pictures 



Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

    

   St. Barbara School 
     330-833-9510 Phone 
Stark County Catholic Schools 

 

2809 Lincoln Way NW Massillon, OH  

  

Barbatos  

Flowers 
6017 - 12th St. NW 

Canton, OH 44708 

330-477-1235 

Serving 

Massillon Area 

For over 70 Yrs. 

Jean Barbato 
Central Catholic 

& Walsh Univ. Grad 

All Your Floral Needs! 

If you  or anyone you know and 

trust would like to 

Advertise on the bulletin 

Call 330-833-6898 


